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31st January  -  Boccia Competition 

2nd February  -  Parent Book Look EY-Y6. Bookings via 

ParentMail 

16th February - Break up for half term 

26th February 2024  -  Start of Term 4 

20th March  -  KS2 Values Festival 

w/c 25th March  -  Parents evenings 

26th March  -  Year 2 Trip to Silverstone Museum 

28th March  -  Class Group Photographs 

28th March  -  End of Term 4 

15th April  -  Training Day 

16th April  -  Start of Term 5 

CONGRATULATIONS TO 2B 

who have achieved their 1st PERFECT               

ATTENDANCE this week and will          

celebrate their bronze award with an afternoon 

playing board games on Monday 22nd January 

2024.  Well done 2B!  

ALL year groups start at 8.45am and finish at 3.30pm. 

In the morning the gates will open at 8.40am and close at 8.55am.  In the afternoon the 
gates will open at 3.25pm and close at 3.40pm  

We encourage pupils in Years 4, 5 and 6 to leave families at the playground gates and walk 
to their lines/classrooms independently.  Please encourage your child to be independent in 
this way.  If you need to speak to a member of staff, messages can be passed via the school 

office.  

WANTED 

Old Jeans!  Year 5 would like 
your old jeans or denim please 

to use for their DT project. 

If you have any old jeans or  
denim that you would like to  
donate to school, please send 
them via the school office who 

will pass them on. 

Thank you 



 

  

19th January 2024 

No. 007 

 

Parking Reminders 

Inconsiderate parking endangers YOUR child/children and puts other lives at risk. Parking on zig-zag lines or 

pedestrian crossings causes visibility issues to drivers and people walking on the pavement.  You MUST    

ensure that there is adequate space for an Emergency Service Vehicle to access schools and nearby       

properties. 

There are specific rules, which apply to parking around our schools: 

• You MUST NOT wait or park, or stop to set down and pick up passengers on school entrance markings  

• You MUST NOT wait or park on yellow lines during the times of operation shown on nearby time plates.  

• You MUST NOT stop or park on a pedestrian crossing, including the area marked by the zig-zag lines 

• You MUST NOT leave your vehicle in a dangerous position or where it causes any unnecessary             

obstruction of the road 

• You MUST NOT wait or park, or stop to set down and pick up passengers by parking across a local        

residents driveway. 

                Please respect these rules and our neighbours when  

driving to school 


